LaTanya Fisher

T 3
From: Matt Rodriguez
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 11:56 AM
To: LaTanya Fisher
Subject: FW: Sponsorship
Attachments: 2018-19 Websponsor Form.pdf

LT:

Please process for event sponsorship for August 6" CC meeting. Ben is a repeat requestor from last two years.
Sincerely,

Matt

MATT RODRIGUEZ
City Manager

San Pablo
| Main (3000)
| Fax oyt
13831 San Pablo Avenue, San Pablo, CA 94806 | l l f
o Email: MattR@sanpabloca.gov
City of New Directions Website: www.sanpabloca.gov 2014

City Hall Office Hours:
Monday thru Thursday — 7:30 am to 6:00 pm, open during lunch, closed Fridays.
*With the exception of the San Pablo Senior Center, Youth Services and Police Patrol Services. Recreation will be open Fridays with limited services.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you have received this emall in error please notify the
system administrator — mailto:Larry)@5anPabloCA gov. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this emall are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the City of San
Pablo. Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The City of San Pablo accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email

From: Gannon, Ben [mailto:Ben.Gannon.14@dwu.edu]
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 7:49 PM

To: Matt Rodriguez <MattR@sanpabloca.gov>
Subject: Sponsorship

Hey Matt,

Attached is the sponsorship form. Thank you again for all your support! This will for sure be the last one |
swear.

Sincerely,
Ben Gannon



